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Charter Review committee - PLEASE keep the county's Charter as is when it comes to 
representation for rural areas. The suggested change from 8 to 4 representatives for the 
county would eliminate rural representation. This is not fair to all the small acreage owners 
and dwellers who choose this way of life, and we need the representation to continue. Thank 
you. 

 

Karol Dietrich on behalf of River Hawk Farm 


